Message

From: Kraft, Andrew [Kraft. Andrew@epa.gov]

Sent: 10/14/2021 4:11:07 PM

To: Guyton, Kathryn [KGuyton@nas.edu]; Soto, Vicki [Soto.Vicki@epa.gov]; Shams, Dahnish [Shams.Dahnish@epa.gov];
Glenn, Barbara [Glenn.Barbara@epa.gov]

CC: Ray Wassel [rwassel@nas.edu]

Subject: RE: Formaldehyde study

Okay, thank you, good information to have for our Agency review meeting on formaldehyde in an hour©! -Andrew

From: Guyton, Kathryn <KGuyton@nas.edu>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 12:03 PM

To: Soto, Vicki <Soto.Vicki@epa.gov>; Shams, Dahnish <Shams.Dahnish@epa.gov>; Kraft, Andrew
<Kraft. Andrew@epa.gov>; Glenn, Barbara <Glenn.Barbara@epa.gov>

Cc¢: Ray Wassel <rwassel@nas.edu>

Subject: Re: Formaldehyde study

Dear all,
Please note that, based on feedback from stakeholders, we have extended the deadline for the call for nominations for
portal. We will inform subscribers via the BEST Listserv later today.

We welcome any suggestions you may have, and will be happy to keep you informed.

All best wishes,
Kate

From: "Guyton, Kathryn" <EGuytondnas.edu>

Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 at 3:35 PM

To: "Soto, Vicki" <Soto Vickifepa gov>, "Shams, Dahnish" <Ghams. Dahnish@epe gov>, "Kraft, Andrew”
<Kratt. Andrew@ena.gov>, "Glenn, Barbara" <Glenn. Barbara@epa.gov>

Cc: "Wassel, Ray" <RWassel@nas.edu>

Subject: Re: Formaldehyde study

Dear all,

I'm happy to share that the call for nominations for the formaldehyde study is now available online at the following link:
Bttos:/ fsurvey.alchemer com//s3/654 2334/ Call-for-Nominations-Review-of-EPA-s- 202 -Diraft-Formaldehyde-
Asszessment.

As noted, the National Academies encourage the nomination of volunteers who reflect the populations we serve and
also welcome in particular nominations of candidates from underrepresented racial and ethnic groups, women, and
early- and mid-career professionals.

With best wishes,
Kate
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From: "Soto, Vicki" <Soto.Yicki@apa.gov>

Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 at 6:33 PM

To: "Guyton, Kathryn" <EGuyton®@nas.edu>, "Shams, Dahnish" <Shams. Dabnish@ena.gov>, "Kraft, Andrew’
<Kraft.Andrew@epna.gov>, "Glenn, Barbara” <Glenn. Barbara@apa.gov>

Cc: "Wassel, Ray" <RWassel®nas.eduw>

Subject: RE: Formaldehyde study

Thank you Kate,
Vicki

From: Guyton, Kathryn <kKGuyion@®nas.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 6:21 PM

To: Soto, Vicki <3oto. Vicki®epa.gov>; Shams, Dahnish <3hams. Dahnish@epa.gov>; Kraft, Andrew
<Kraft.Andrew@epa.sov>; Glenn, Barbara <Glenn. Barbara@epagov>

Cc: Ray Wassel <rwasselfinas.edu>

Subject: Formaldehyde study

Dear all,

Please be aware that we have announced the formaldehyde project on our webpage:
hitos/fwww . nationalacademies.org/our-work/review-of-epas-202 1-draft-formaldehvde-assessment

The call for nominations will open soon, for ~3 weeks. I'll be happy to keep you informed.

With best wishes,

Kate

Kate Z. Guyton, PhD DABT

Senior Program Officer

Division of Earth and Life Sciences

Mationa!l Academias of Sclences, Enginsering, and Medicine
500 5% St NW, Washington, DC 20001

(202) 334-3334

kpuvton@nas.edy
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